From: Dario D'Errico

Sent: 30 October 2018 22:29

To: Lawlor, Josh

Subject: application (ref. 2018/4308/P)

Dear Officer,

I am Dario D'Errico.

I am writing to the Appeals and Enforcement Team about my dissatisfaction of the new extension regarding application (ref. 2018/4308/P) and how it has currently been built, posing a risk to flats being flooded, loss of light and eliminating a secondary means of escape for residents where their windows have been blocked up or partially blocked.

This is very unpleasant and with very little respect for humans decencies and especially the fact that the flat behind is completely blocked from air necessary to have that small amount of light that every being need to survive.

It would be very dangerous also for the safety in a case of emergency.

I have been asked to send this email on the night of yesterday but because I had an emergency related to work, I was not able to do so and I would ask you to forgive me and accept this as prove and declaration of a state of emergency for the people occupying the properties interested in this case and that this will be a great help in bringing it to a reversal decision and having the unapproved extension removed.

Thank you very much and I hope it will not be too late.

Kind regards,

Dario D'Errico

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents